
Ravelston Park – Representation 054 

From: Anne McLennan <REDACTED>  
Sent: 28 April 2022 09:04 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Transfer of Assets in Ravelston Park 
 
Hi 
 
IWe object to the proposal to transfer the assets which were "gifted to the whole community to be 
used in all time coming as a public recreation park not to be in the power to sell and not to build on 
same." 
 
We fear that if this goes ahead it will set a precedent and more groups will attempt to develop parts 
of the park in future. 
 
We appreciate that space for the children is limited, but if it is costing £1 million, then surely it would 
be cheaper to buy and convert a house in this area.  
 
Another reason put forward is to enable it to be used as a community hub.we would point out that 
there are a number of other venues that can be used, including Blackhall St Columba's Church which 
has recently been refurbished. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Anne McLennan and George Cairns 
REDACTED 
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